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The Director,
Infrastructure Projects,
Department of Planning and Infrastructure,
GPO Box 39,
Sydney NSW 2001

bt,y‘g'

rLT: '

Dear Director,
Subject: Proposed Foxground and Berry bypass.

Victoria Street Design Options, November 2012.

I support, and request you, the Director of Infrastructure
Projects, to instruct the RMS to implement Option 3 for Victoria
St. Berry.

Option 3, by keeping Victoria St. open and maintaining two-way
travel between Queen St. and Victoria St, with the southbound
on ramp south of Victoria St., will provide the greatest benefit to
the people of Berry.

I t  is the option which maintains most closely the present traffic
patterns for residents and for the many travellers who use Mark
Radium Park, a favourite 'Rest & Revive' spot.

To have Victoria St. open is a much better option than the
unnecessary forcing of traffic onto George and Edward St which
would occur if Options 1 or 2 were employed.

Yours faithfully,

/",


